
WELCOME TO OUR BLOG! 

We are pleased to introduce our
new blog, designed to keep you
informed and engaged with the
activities your child enjoys at our
center. This platform will serve as
a valuable resource for sharing
important announcements,
updates, birthday celebrations,
and more, ensuring clear and
consistent communication.

Thank you for your continued
trust and partnership.

This month, we're focusing on the
vital role of family in a child’s
development. Understanding the
concept of family helps children
feel a sense of belonging and
security, which is foundational to
their emotional and social
growth.

By learning about family, children
gain a deeper appreciation for
the connections that nurture
them and help them thrive.
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HOW ARE YOU?

TOPIC OF
THE MONTH 
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Recently at Mundo de Niños
Academy, our children engaged in a
meaningful activity where they
traced and decorated their
handprints on a large paper cutout
shaped like the world. This project
was part of our focus on family, with
each handprint symbolizing the
child's unique place within their
family. 
The final artwork illustrated how
each family is a vital part of our
diverse global community,
reinforcing the importance of love,
connection, and unity.
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LABOR DAY- September 2nd
we will be closed. 

Remember to RSVP! We will
host our WELCOME BACK TO
SCHOOL NIGHT - AUGUST 21st
5 PM - 7 PM. 

Reach us via text or call  at
(888) 846 7481 this will be our
new phone number. 

ACTIVITIES

REMINDERS
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